USDA to Host March Webinar on Educating Filers Filing AMS
The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Agricultural Marketing Service (AMS) will host a webinar on March 3, 2021 to highlight procedures for filing imports entering the United States subject to 8e import requirements in the Customs and Border Protection’s (CBP) Automated Commercial Environment (ACE). We highly encourage all electronic filers and stakeholders to attend and participate.
Interested parties should register for and join the webinars at the links below:
· March 3 – 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. ET. Register here. Join to participate here.
· Registrants of the webinar can also join by phone at (669) 254-5252 or (646) 828-7666. 
AMS will post a recording of the webinar on its website following the live event.
Information presented during the webinar will give electronic Filers and Brokers an insight on issues commonly found through the process of filing AMS, Partnering Government Agency (PGA) data within the U.S. CBP’s ACE system. The training will highlight import scenarios as well as PGA Records used to file import entries. There will be a question and answer session to discuss issues filers and brokers are noticing in the field, following the presentation.
More information about AMS requirements when filing for imports can be found on the AMS CATAIR Guidelines webpage.

